Sarah Anderson

Hi, thank you. Hi, my name is Sarah. [ am a proud Oregonian, a mother to a young son, and a wife
of a member of Operating Engineers, Local 701. I fully support the Kalama project, because it will
bring apprenticeship opportunities and family-wage jobs to our region. I appreciate the
opportunities that a union job has provided for our family and this project will provide those same
benefits to hundreds of workers and their families. I want the best for my son, and my family, and
that is why the department should approve this project. Thank you.



